
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families,  

Group Speech and Drama lessons are available for the students of St Agatha’s to enrol in for 

the 2021 school year. Classes are scheduled Monday, (potentially) Wednesday, Thursday and 

Friday between 7:30-8:30am and are held in the APAC. Final class lists for each session will be 

advised once forms have been returned and processed.  If you are a continuing student and 

would like to remain with the same session as 2020 please indicate on the form below.  

 

All students from Prep-Year 6 will be given the opportunity to enter in the Brisbane Eisteddfod 

and Enoggera Eisteddfod. They will be encouraged to perform publicly at organised concerts 

and events in term two, three and four. Students will also participate in fun school-based 

classroom activities and classroom presentations and performances. 

 

In line with the CSPT (Communication, Speech and Performance Teachers Inc) fee schedule, 

each hourly lesson is $15.00 per student per week.  A 5% discount for students of the same 

family will apply.  

 

If you are interested in enrolling; please complete the attached form and 

return it to the school office or email me directly with the relevant information. 

I will contact you with a class time for your child once the final timetable is set 

in early 2021. 

 

Katrina Hohn  

Speech and Drama Teacher 

kolley@bne.catholic.edu.au 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some Benefits Of  

Speech And Drama 

✓ A means of increasing a child’s self-confidence in and out of the classroom. 
It is our aim to promote self-assurance that will continue to grow throughout 
their schooling. 

✓ Further development of creative and analytical thought, as well as the use 
of physical expression that evolves and develops through Drama. 

✓ Enhanced involvement in group situations and social interactions including 
collaborations between peers with classroom tasks and public 

performances. 

✓ Practical activities to enhance confidence, reading skills, and 
public speaking. 

 



St Agatha’s Speech & Drama 2021 
Name of Student: 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year Level In 2021: 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Parents/Care Givers: 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Phone Numbers: 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

E-mail Addresses (please print clearly as this will be the primary method of communication):  

 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Times not suitable due to other commitments (music classes, chess etc..) and preferred 

morning for Speech and Drama class: 

 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

If a returning student would you be interested in the same class as 2020?  

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Are there any health conditions or extra information about your child that you would like to 

confidentially share with me (asthma, reading glasses, speech pathology sessions etc…) ? 

 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Are you happy for photos/videos to be taken in class and e-mailed home to the families of 

the class? These will not be publicly published anywhere.  It is expected that they will not 

be shared or copied by families who receive them in line with the St Agatha’s Social Media 

Policy. 

YES or NO 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
 

Katrina Hohn  kolley@bne.catholic.edu.au 
 


